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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
IN RELATION TO MAJOR TRANSACTION

ACQUISITION OF 60% EQUITY INTERESTS IN
THE TARGET COMPANY

Reference is made to the announcements (the “Announcements”) of State Energy
Group International Assets Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 28 June 2018
and 31 August 2018 in relation to, among others, the proposed acquisition of 60%
equity interest in the Target Company. Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalized
terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the
Announcements.

As stated in the Announcements, a circular (the “Circular”) including, among others,
(i) details of the Acquisition and the transaction contemplated thereunder; (ii) other
information required to be disclosed under the Listing Rules; and (iii) a notice of the
SGM, is expected to be despatched on or before 30 September 2018. As additional
time is required to prepare and finalise certain information to be contained in the
Circular, the date of despatch of the Circular is expected to be further postponed to
a date on or before 31 October 2018.
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